Taxpayef.com Petition
Stand Up. Be Heard! No New Data Taxes

To Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and Heritage Minister Pablo Rodriguez:

Lobbyists for the film and music industries have been calling for a new ‘data tax’ for Canadians who use the internet.
Canadians already pay taxes on their cable bills.

We’re already forced to pay into cultural subsidy funds.

And we already pay directly for internet access and streaming services like Netflix.

We the undersigned call on your government not to impose a new tax on internet use.
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Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: federal.director@taxpayer.com, faxed to: 306.205.8339, or

mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation, 712 — 170 Laurier Ave W, Ottawa, ON K1P 5V5
Oct2018



